
 
 
 

This sign went up at the Ellwood House Extension site the last week of 
April. It’s an indicator of the support for the project from the City and the 
Province. No shovels in the ground just yet, but a sign of progress!  
 
As always, thank you for your interest and support. Stay tuned! 
 
The Ellwood House Board of Directors 
 

 
www.ellwoodhouse.ca  

http://www.ellwoodhouse.ca/

